Philadelphia Independent Film Arts Festival c/o Philadelphia Filmmaker's Workshop 5501 Wister St. Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19144 February 20, 1974

J.Ferrater-Mora Chetwynd Apt. #806 Rosemont, Penna. 19010

Dear Sir.

We wish to inform you that we are in receipt of your film, "The Call", as well as the entry fee. We would also like to apologize for any inconvenience our letter may have caused you.

The letter was supposedly to be mailed with the entry forms. However, it was not available at that time. The letters intent was merely to extend the entry deadline date from Jan. 31 to March 8, 1974 and to state the days and place the festival is to be held.

Again, we extend our apology for your inconvenience.

Yours truly,

H. Lamar Williams
Festival Coordinator

HLW:drs Enclosed: 1